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Grantee Name  Amount  

Culturally Specific Special Issue Resource Centers 
 

Asian and Pacific Islander Institute on Gender Based Violence  $13,200,000 

Ujima: National Center on Violence Against Black Women  $13,200,000      

Esperanza United/Casa de Esperanza $13,200,000 

National Indigenous Women’s Resource Center  $4,950,000 

Alaska Native Women’s Resource Center  $4,950,000   

TOTAL  $49,500,000 

 

Please note that the funding for the NIRC and ANTRCDV has been prioritized for urban Indian 
organizations and two LGBTQ two-spirited organizations because FVPSA-funded tribes and tribal 
organizations received three separate allocations of FVPSA ARP supplemental funding in 2021 for 
domestic violence and sexual violence services for American Indians and Alaska Natives survivors and 
their dependents. The FVPSA ARP supplemental funds for tribes and tribal organizations were allocated 
in 2021 as follows: $34,750,000 in FVPSA ARP supplemental funding for domestic violence and dating 
violence services; $39,600,000 in FVPSA ARP sexual assault supplemental funding for sexual violence 
services; and $142,500,000 in FVPSA ARP COVID-19 testing, vaccines, and mobile health units 
supplemental funding. For 2021, the FVPSA Program allocated a total amount of $216,850,000 in ARP 
supplemental funding to tribes and tribal organizations serving American Indian and Alaska Native 
communities to ensure the continuity of services for survivors and their dependents who are impacted by 
the COVID-19 public health emergency.  
 

 


